
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Age of Wonder research launch at Appleton Academy 

 

 

 

 

March 2023 

Year 8 Surveys 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are writing to inform you that we visited your child’s school to introduce our ground-breaking 

research project, Age of Wonder.  

We are sharing information on our research in the documentation posted onto the Appleton 

Academy website at the following link: https://tinyurl.com/bdcwx2up  

Please have a read and approach us, or the school, if you have any questions.  

You will be sent a text link to a form to complete only if you do not want your child to take part in 

our research.  If you do not complete the form we will assume we have your consent for your child 

to take part in the surveys. 

Please note that the deadline to complete the form in the link above is: Friday 31 March 2023 

Thank you for your help and support. 

 

The Age of Wonder Team  

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/bdcwx2up

